
 Here at Oaklette Church we are closely monitoring the latest updates 

from both our Bishop's Office and the CDC. On Sundays March 22 and March 29 

Oaklette Church will be closed to In-Person Worship. We will be offering, 

however, a live broadcast of Dr. Tim's sermon on Facebook Live both days at 

11AM. You may access this site on the Oaklette Church Group Page of 

Facebook. A recording will also be posted on Dr. Tim's personal Facebook page 

after the live broadcast. We will also be attempting to upload the recordings to 

our webpage at www.oakletteumc.org. 

 For at least the next 15 days we will be limiting the use of the building to 

groups of less than 10 people. This applies to all events including rentals, 

funerals, weddings, meetings, etc. 

 The church office, for at least through March 27 (most likely April 3), will 

be operating on a skeleton schedule. We will be open Mondays through 

Thursdays from 8:30 to 12:30 only. The Food Pantry (which is only in service on 

Mondays from 10AM to Noon) will remain open but will be limited to 10 

persons being in the building at the same time. 

 The River (our 8:30 Sunday morning worship) and Mayberry Church (our 

6:30 Sunday evening worship) are currently on hiatus until at least April 26. All 

Bible Studies and Sunday Classes have been cancelled until further notice. 
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